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The 2016 New Berlin 4th of July Festival began with the grand 
opening of our new all-inclusive playground at Malone Park. 
This beautiful facility was built for children of all abilities by the 
City in collaboration with the New Berlin Junior Womanôs Club. 
The NBJWC held many fundraisers, donated a substantial 
amount of money, organized and supervised over 1350 volun-
teers for this community-build project in memory of one of their 
own members, Kim Bray. It was an honor to join Reagan Im-
hoff and the wonderful women of the NBJWC for the ribbon 
cutting ceremony. This amazing facility is another example of 
the great community-minded folks who live in New Berlin. If 
you havenôt had a chance to see it, stop by and check out this outstanding addition to our 
park system.  
 
Please join us at the New Berlin Christmas Parade sponsored by the Prospect Hill Lions 
Charities of New Berlin. The parade will be on Saturday, December 3rd starting at 3:00pm. 
After the parade bring the little ones and your camera to NB Fire Station #1 for a visit with 
Santa Claus. Hope to see you there! 
 
Working with our great staff, the Common Council and I continue to bring a more business-
like and fiscally conservative model to City operations. This approach has helped control 
cost increases in our ongoing operating budget and has actually allowed us to expand and 
improve the services the City offers while holding the City portion of the property tax to a 
0% increase for the average property taxpayer for the 4th year in a row. Iôm very proud to 
report that in August Moodyôs Investment Services has again assigned New Berlin its Aaa 
(Triple A) Rating, the highest rating possible! According to Moodyôs the Aaa Rating reflects 
the Cityôs stable financial position resulting in solid reserve levels, a history of sound finan-
cial management and characterized by conservative budgeting practices. There are only 3 
other municipalities in Wisconsin to be assigned Moodyôs Aaa Rating. Our 2017 budget 
increases services while freezing the City portion of the property taxes for the 4th consecu-
tive year.  
 
The Common Council and I will continue to look for innovative ways to improve services 
while reducing costs and increasing our tax base without changing the character of our 
great community. We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year! 

 

Mayor Dave Ament  
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NEW BERLIN CITY HALL 

3805 S. Casper Drive 

(262) 786-8610 

Regular Hours: 

8 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 

Monday through Friday 

Closed for the  

following Holidays: 

 November 24th, November 
25th, December 23rd,  
December 26th and  

December 30th (closing at 
noon), January 2nd,  

April 14th (closing at noon) 

 

            Departments 

City Clerk                                
Police                                      
Fire & Rescue                         
Community Development       
Finance                                   
Streets                                    
Recreation                              
Utility                                       
Buildings & Grounds               
Library                                     
Municipal Court                       
Emergency Management       

(262) 786-8610 
(262) 782-6640 
(262) 785-6120 
(262) 797-2445 
(262) 797-2448 
(262) 780-4609 
(262) 797-2443 
(262) 786-7086 
(262) 797-2467 
(262) 785-4980 
(262) 780-8154 
(262) 785-9580 
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SAVE THE DATE 

4th Annual  

Reindeer Romp  
Malone Park  

November 24th  

8:00a.m.  

 
10th Annual Nutcracker 

Sweets Fundraiser  
December 3rd  

9:00a.m. -2:00p.m.  

 
Christmas Parade &  

Tree Lighting  
December 3rd  

3:00p.m.  

 
5th Annual  

Snow Shoe Roar  
Malone Park  

January 21st  

 
NBPCAAA  

Wine & Beer Tasting  
March 11th  

6:00p.m. -9:00p.m.  

 
Easter Egg Hunt &  

Breakfast with the Bunny  
April 8th  

8:30a.m.  

JOIN US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! 

City of New Berlin 

Community Development 

 

Emergency Mgmt. 

 

New Berlin Recreation 

  

New Berlin Police  

 

New Berlin Fire 

 

New Berlin Public Library 

 

*****FRAUD ALERT*****  

New Berlin Residents: As you may already know, over the last few years, identity thieves have 
been filing fraudulent tax returns with the IRS for the purpose of obtaining the victimôs tax return.  
Victims usually become aware that they have been victimized upon filing their tax return and hear-
ing back from an IRS official that someone had already filed a tax return using the victimôs personal 
identifying information.  If you find yourself in this predicament, please follow the following proce-

dures: 

1. Please contact the New Berlin Police Department (262-782-6640) and file a report.  The inves-

tigating officer will obtain some basic information from you regarding your compromised tax return, 

to include your social security number. 

2. Complete IRS Form 14039, ñIdentity Theft Affidavit.ò  You will need to send this form to the 
IRS, along with photocopy of one form of identification as required on the bottom portion of this 
form.  The NBPD will have copies of this form available upon request or you can follow this link to 

the IRS website and print your own copy:  https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f14039.pdf 

3. We will not be forwarding a copy of your report to the IRS (They do not want them).  The IRS 
will be made aware of the fraud through the affidavit filed by you and will investigate as they deem 

appropriate. 

 

 

Waukesha County Communications and the New Berlin Emergency Management will be using 
Alert Sense for weather related or emergency management. The public may register their cell 
phones and/or email addresses for community notification of both police and fire critical incidents 

through WCC (Waukesha County Communications):  

Emergency Alert Notification https://mystateusa.com/alertSignup.aspx?region=21804 

The Integrated Public Alert and Warning System (IPAWS) is used during an emergency for officials 
to alert and provide the public with life-saving information quickly. It will save time when time mat-
ters most, protecting life and property. The public does not need to sign up for anything to receive 

an IPAWS alert. IPAWS alerts are broadcast over TV, radio, and cell phone towers. 

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR VARIOUS BOARD & COMMISSION MEMBERS: 

We extend our gratitude and well wishes to Marta Broge for her decade of dedicated service to the City as a 
member of our Plan Commission and the Community Development Authority. Marta was an active participant 
through many developments and changes in our great community.  In addition a special thanks to Brian 
Graziano for 6 years of dedicated service to our Safety Commission.  And finally, a shout-out and thank you to 
Teresa Wan who served on our Youth Advisory Board for 3 years.  It is our volunteers such as these who 
make New Berlin a great place to live. 

Thursday, December 15th 
New Berlin Public Library  

Community Room 
6:30p.m. 

Donõt miss Santaõs  Annual visit 
to the library.  There will be sto-
ries & treats.  Children will be 
able to sit on Santaõs lap for a 

pictureñdonõt forget your cam-
era!  Cookies will be provided by 
the New Berlin Lioness Club.  All 
ages welcome.  No registration 
necessary.  Please bring a non-

perishable food item to donate to 
the  New Berlin Food Pantry.   

https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/New-Berlin-Fire-Department/162685060448032
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/New-Berlin-Park-Recreation-Department/240768409249
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/New-Berlin-Public-Library/15497622962
https://twitter.com/newberlinlib
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/New-Berlin-Police-Department/112811588818971
https://twitter.com/NewBerlinPolice
http://www.linkedin.com/company/city-of-new-berlin-department-of-community-development
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/City-of-New-Berlin-Department-of-Community-Development/131885256837673
https://twitter.com/NewBerlinDCD
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/City-of-New-Berlin/157370420999672
https://twitter.com/CityofNewBerlin
http://www.linkedin.com/company/city-of-new-berlin-department-of-community-development
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f14039.pdf
https://mystateusa.com/alertSignup.aspx?region=21804
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/New-Berlin-Park-Recreation-Department/240768409249
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NEW BERLIN POLICE DEPARTMENT  

Help prevent crime by staying alert and informed!  First, sign up to receive monthly email crime notifica-
tions.  Just send your name, address, and phone number to Sgt. Daniel Hanlon at hanlon@nbpolice.org  
Second, the New Berlin Police Department has launched its own You Tube channel where we will bring you 
new crime prevention & safety tips on a monthly basis.  Simply search You Tube for ñNew Berlin Police 
Department Crime Tipsò and subscribe to our channel.  If you have any requests for future tips, please send 

your requests to fus@nbpolice.org .   

The New Berlin Police Department is encouraging all New Berlin neighborhoods to upgrade and/or form a 
21st century Neighborhood Watch group.  If you have a few minutes a day to browse your choice of social 
media sites or news outlets, then you have time to partner with your neighbors and the NBPD to reduce the 
opportunity of a would-be criminal from victimizing you and your neighbors!  Step One:  Encourage your 
neighbors to sign up for and use a social media group such as Nextdoor.com to facilitate information 

amongst neighbors in an efficient and easy way.  (If you have already accomplished Step One, go to Step Two.)  Step Two:  Desig-
nate a person from your group to liaison with the NBPD.  (The liaison will serve as an additional conduit for NBPD to send out geo-
graphical crime alerts affecting specific neighborhoods or areas of the City.)  For more information, please contact Officer Tony Fus at 

 

Preparing for Old Man Winter: 

When following a snowplow, maintain a safe distance of 200 feet or more.   

When cleaning snow from your driveway, snow should be stacked to the right 
side of the drive.  Residents are required to keep snow off the road when shov-
eling, plowing or snow blowing.  See Municipal Code 230-11 ($102 fine) 

The 228 miles of City streets and 437 cul-de-sacs are divided into 19 areas for 
snowplowing that are as equal in size as possible.  Main roads, intersections, and 

hilly streets will be the first cleared.   

When a snow emergency has been declared, no parking is allowed on city streets or public parking lots. 

The City of New Berlin will repair or replace your mailbox if it is hit by a City plow (mailbox must be properly installed and main-
tained).  A temporary post and mailbox may be used to replace your damaged mailbox.  In the spring, a #1 standard box and 4 x 4 
post will be installed.  Please check your mailbox and the post to make sure it is stable as part of your annual fall maintenance pro-
jects.  The Street Department is not responsible for replacement of rotted posts and cross beams.  Please remove snow in front of 

your mailbox.  Follow the link to view our mailbox replacement policy and requirements http://bit.ly/1OS5wP4.   

Please remind your children not to stand close to the road. Also, if there are high banks of snow at the end of the driveway, donôt 

allow your children to tunnel into them. 

Remember when you do set out your garbage cans to keep them several feet back from the edge of the road to keep them away 

from flying snow from the plow blade. 

Have a safe winter!      *Any questions please contact the Streets Department (262)780-4609. 

Regular Monthly Meeting ScheduleðPlease call 262-786-8610 to confirm meeting times. 

4th of July Commission As Needed 4th Wed. 7 p.m. at City Hall  

Architectural Review  1st Mon. at 5 p.m. at City Hall  

Board of Appeals  1st Thurs. at 6 p.m. at City Hall  

Board of Public Works  3rd Mon. at 4:30 p.m. at City Hall  

Committee of the Whole/ 2nd & 4th Tues. at 7 p.m. at City Hall 

Common Council  2nd & 4th Tues. at 7 p.m. at City Hall 

Community Development 1st Thurs. at 7:30 a.m. at City Hall  

Communications Committee As Needed 3rd Wed. at 5 p.m. at City Hall 

Finance Committee  2nd Thursday at 6 p.m. at City Hall  

Landmarks Commission 3rd Thurs. at 7 p.m. at City Hall  

Library Board  3rd Mon. at 6 p.m. at Library 

Parks, Buildings & Grounds 2nd Mon. at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall 

Plan Commission   1st Mon. at 6 p.m. at City Hall 

Police & Fire Commission 3rd Tues. at 6 p.m. at Safety Bldg 

Recreation Commission 4th Mon. at 6 p.m. at City Hall 

Safety Commission  2nd Wed. at 6 p.m. at Safety Bldg 

Safety Saturday Committee 3rd Mon. at 6:30 p.m. at Safety Bldg 

Utility Committee  4th Tues. at 5 p.m. at City Hall 

Water Resource Management     2nd Tues. at 4:45 p.m. at City Hall 

*Also for updates: view our calendar at www.newberlin.org  

mailto:hanlon@nbpolice.org
mailto:fus@nbpolice.org
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Pet Licenses Expire December 31st 

¶ Your New Berlin Pet License runs from January thru December of any calendar year. The current license will expire on Decem-
ber 31st, and will need to be renewed.  

¶ Chapter 152 of the Municipal Code for the City of New Berlin requires that every dog and cat over the age of 5 months be li-
censed (they must have their rabies vaccine complete at the time of licensing). Fees are as follows:  

 
Neutered or spayed dog  $10.00  Neutered or spayed cat  $10.00 
Non-neutered or non-spayed dog $15.00     Non-neutered or non-spayed cat $15.00 
 
Application forms can be downloaded from the Finance page on the City web site.   
 
The application for a license MUST be accompanied by the proof of rabies vaccination. Whether in 
person, or by mail, if a vaccination certificate is not included with your application, a license will NOT 
be issued. Staff does not have the time to call your Vet. Proof of Spay/Neuter must also accompany 
application if the rabies certificate does not indicate so. 
 
When paying by mail, for both pet licenseéAND taxes, please send a separate check for each, 
made payable to the ñCity of New Berlinò, and enclose a stamped, self-addressed envelope.  

2016 TAX SEASON 

 

As always, it is our hope to mail the tax bills in early December if levies 
are received from the other taxing authorities as anticipated. The bills 
have typically been mailed the 2nd week of December in years past.  
 

If you receive a bill that does not belong to you, we ask that you return that bill to the Cash-
ierôs Office at City Hall ASAP, so that we can get it to its rightful owner.  
 
The option of paying by credit card is available ONLY BY PHONE 1-888-2PAYTAX (1-888-
272-9829) OR ONLINE www.officialpayments.com. You will be asked for the Cityõs jurisdic-
tion code (5801). Please be aware that you will be charged a convenience fee based on the 
amount charged. Should you decide to use this service, please remember to write down your 
confirmation number in the off chance a problem should arise with your transaction. 
We cannot accept Credit/Debit Card Payments at the Cashier Window at City Hall. 
 
Real Estate taxes are due in full on or before January 31st, 2017, or on the following install-
ment dates: January 31st, March 31st and May 31st. Failure to pay by those dates will result in 
interest and penalties as mandated by Wisconsin State Statutes. The City DOES NOT have 
the authority to forgive tardiness, or waive penalties under ANY circumstance. Interest is 
1.5% per month from February 1st. Personal Property (business related taxes) are due in full 
by January 31st and there is no installment plan available.  
 
If you plan to stop at City Hall to pay your taxes in person, please note the regular and holi-
day hours found posted in this newsletter, and on the City website. We will accept only Cash 
or Check forms of payments at the counter-No Credit/Debit Cards please. For your conven-
ience, the BROWN tax and utility drop box is still located in the lower level parking lot, and 
during the tax season, is emptied several times each day.  
 
Most questions regarding the tax bill and payment procedure are addressed in the flyer in-
cluded with your bill, and in much greater detail on the Finance page of the City website. If 
you are unable to find your answers there, please call our office at 262-797-2448, Monday 
thru Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Questions regarding the assessed, or market value, 
should be referred to the City Assessorôs Office at 262-797-2465.  

DID MY MORTGAGE COMPANY PAY 

MY TAXES YET?  

Each year, mortgage companies make tax 
payments to the City of New Berlin on behalf 
of escrowed customers. These checks are 
typically received at the very end of Decem-
ber. We make great effort and take great 
pride in the fact that we are able to record 
the majority of payments by end of business 
on the 31st, but we still need several days 

into January to complete the process. 

In an effort to assure you, please know that if 
the tax payment is postmarked December, it 
will be receipted December. We would like 
to ask for your patience, and we also ask 
that you give us several days into the New 
Year before calling for verification of your tax 
payment. If you have any questions, please 
call 262-797-2448 or use the Cityôs website 
www.newberlin.org to verify payment. Our 
records are updated nightly, and if payment 
has been made, the date, and amount of 

payment will be indicated. 

If you receive the check from the mortgage 
company, endorse the back of the check and 
send/bring payment to the Cashierôs office. 
Be sure to include coupon #1 from your tax 
bill so that we can quickly and accurately 
bring up your parcel information and credit 
the correct account. If you wish to receive a 
receipt, include a self addressed stamped 

envelope. 

Your patience and your understanding are 

sincerely appreciated. 

http://www.officialpayments.com/
http://www.newberlin.org
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THE CITY OF NEW BERLIN 
WELCOMES THE  
FOLLOWING NEW  

BUSINESSES: 
 

WHATS IN THE BOWL PET SHOP 
15136 W NATIONAL AVE 

SPECTRA INC 
16775 W DAKOTA ST 

MOTIVO 
16227 W RYERSON RD 
YUHAS GRAPHICS LLC 

16200 W GLENDALE AVE. 
BELA SPA 

15160 W LIBRARY LN 
BALDOR POWER SOLUTIONS 

MAACO AUTOPAINTING & BODY SHOP 
SE WI ROOFING & WATERPROOFING 

CRAFTS 

 

THANK YOU FOR  

CHOOSING OUR CITY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The City of New Berlin is partnering with local businesses  

to grow economic activity and promote the City  

as a great place to live, work and play!   

THE CITY OF NEW BERLIN 
WELCOMES THE  
FOLLOWING NEW  

BUSINESSES: 
 

WHATS IN THE BOWL PET 
SHOP 

15136 W NATIONAL AVE 

SPECTRA INC 
16775 W DAKOTA ST 

MOTIVO 
16227 W RYERSON RD 

YUHAS GRAPHICS LLC 
16200 W GLENDALE AVE. 

BELA SPA 
15160 W LIBRARY LN 

BALDOR POWER SOLUTIONS 
5000 S EMMER DR. 

MAACO AUTOPAINTING & 
BODY SHOP 

2780 S 166TH STREET  

SE WI ROOFING & WATER-

PROOFING CRAFTS 
16281 W LINCOLN AVE. 

CROWN EQUIPMENT CORP 

5150 S TOWNE DR 

GOLDEN SPA  

16644 S CALHOUN AVE 

ALPHA GYROS 

1907 S CALHOUN RD 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR  

CHOOSING OUR CITY! 
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contact Community Relations Associate Georgia Stanford  

at (262)786 -8610 or email at gstanford@newberlin.org   

August  
3721 S Moorland Rd.  

(262) 901-2756 

Visit them on Facebook  
www.modpizza.com  

September  
15744 W National Ave.  

(262) 505-5121 

Visit them on Facebook  

October  
19075 W Cleveland Ave.  

(262) 549-5364 

www.lindnerspumpkinfarm.com  

THE CITY OF NEW BERLIN 
WELCOMES THE  
FOLLOWING NEW  

BUSINESSES: 
 

WHATS IN THE BOWL PET 
SHOP 

15136 W NATIONAL AVE 

SPECTRA INC 
16775 W DAKOTA ST 

MOTIVO 
16227 W RYERSON RD 

YUHAS GRAPHICS LLC 
16200 W GLENDALE AVE. 

BELA SPA 
15160 W LIBRARY LN 

BALDOR POWER SOLUTIONS 
5000 S EMMER DR. 

MAACO AUTOPAINTING & 
BODY SHOP 

2780 S 166TH STREET  

SE WI ROOFING & WATER-

PROOFING CRAFTS 
16281 W LINCOLN AVE. 

CROWN EQUIPMENT CORP 

5150 S TOWNE DR 

GOLDEN SPA  

16644 W NATIONAL AVE 

ALPHA GYROS 

1907 S CALHOUN RD 

THE OILGEAR COMPANY 

2430 S 179TH ST 

 

THANK YOU FOR  

CHOOSING OUR CITY! 


